
   6th Annual Filthy Phil Secord Memorial  
Golf Tournament 

 

To our AMAZING returning sponsors: 
 

Please mark your calendars as we are thrilled to announce that the 6th Annual Filthy Phil Secord Memorial Golf 
Tournament will take place on August 26th, 2023 at Rockway Vineyards Golf Course! Last year’s success could not 
have been achieved without you, together we raised $14,000!! I’m proud to report that $10,000 of that went directly to 
Wellspring Niagara, and the remaining $4,000 was used to purchase team sets of the PS2 jerseys for Niagara North 
Minor Hockey Association and Garden City Minor Hockey for cancer awareness.  Please check our Facebook page or 
our website www.filthyphilgolf.com for photos and updates.  
 

 

You may recall that the jerseys we donate are a lavender hockey jersey with a custom patch specifically in Phil's honour. 
The colour lavender is used to represent all cancers, which seemed a fitting choice considering the fate of the Secords of 
Dunblane Avenue who, as you likely know, battled Bi-lineage Leukemia (Phil), Glioblastoma Brain Cancer (Ken), and 
Non-Small Cell Lung Cancer (Sue), respectively. 
 

We have been overwhelmed by the generous and continued support from our sponsors, most especially throughout the 
past 3+ years. We feel extremely blessed to be able to support Wellspring Niagara and youth hockey in Niagara, while 
honoring Phil’s memory and enjoying a great day out with family and friends at Rockway!  
 

For those who remain interested in our tournament and our cause, we would like to take this opportunity to ask for your 
support once again. Options for 2022 include: 

 

● Sponsor a hole - the cost is $150 and gets you an 18” x 24” sign on a hole (we simply ask that you send us 
the message/logo/artwork you would like displayed no later than August 1, 2023) 

● Gift certificates 
● Swag 
● Donations of any denomination 
● Booth setup (we enjoy having our sponsors attend and enjoy the event with us!) 
● A combination of above options 

 

*Suggestions for further options are always welcomed* 
 

* In all cases, acknowledgement of your support will appear in the event program, on the tournament’s social 
media feed and on our website (www.filthyphilgolf.com)! Also of note - the tournament is once again at 
capacity with 144 people ready for tee off and more in the wings, waiting hopefully for an opening!  

 

We’re looking forward to another great tournament in 2023! Please, feel free to share this information within your 
circles as we are always looking to grow and welcome potential future sponsors who are interested in supporting a great 
cause and having a blast doing it! 
 

Greatest regards, 
 

 

Shane Secord 
905-988-8189 
filthyphilgolf@gmail.com 
www.filthyphilgolf.com 
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